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A special meeting of the Council of the Township of Joly was held on Tuesday, January 
25, 2017 in Council Chambers. 
 
Present were Mayor Bruce Baker, Councillors Betty Barnes, Budd Brown, Chris 
Nicholson; Councillor Brian McCabe was absent; Robert Miller, Land Use Planner and 
staff, Brenda Smith, Office Assistant and Leanne Crozier, Clerk Treasurer. 
 
The Special Meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to hold a training session for Council and Staff on land 
use planning. 
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